
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
June 14, 2017 
 
Mr. Rodney S. Chatman, AICP 
Planning Division Manager 
Forward Pinellas 
310 Court Street, 2nd Floor 
Clearwater, Florida 33756 
 
RE:  LUP2017-01001– Application to Amend the Countywide Future Land Use Plan 
 
Dear Mr. Chatman: 
 
The City of Clearwater requests the following: 
 

 LUP2017-01001: An amendment to the Countywide Future Land Use Plan to change 
from the Residential Urban (RU) category to the Recreation / Open Space (R/OS) 
category, for  four parcels of land at 3111, 3109 Wolfe Road, 421, 501 North McMullen 
Booth Road, located directly at the southeast corner of North McMullen Booth Road and 
Wolfe Road, totaling 0.831 acres (parcel identification numbers: 09-29-16-05310-000-
0010, 09-29-16-05310-000-0020, 09-29-16-05310-000-0030, 09-29-16-00000-340-0200) 
 

The Community Development Board recommended approval of the amendment on April 18, 

2017.  The City Council approved the amendment on second reading at their June 1, 2017 

meeting.  Please find all of the required information for this request attached.   

 

If you need any additional information, please contact me at 727-562-4836 or 

ellen.crandall@myclearwater.com. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ellen Crandall 
Senior Planner 
 
Attachments: 
Application 
Disclosure Statement 
Staff Report with Maps 
Ordinance No. 9006-17 


